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And so it begins…. 
 
 
 
 

 

• A team of young parents making final plans for the Family Lobby activity areas  

• Designers tweaking final décor plans for classrooms for our preschool-aged kids 

• Architects and construction managers finalizing building permits with Lemont 

• Two groups of GREAT volunteers showing up for the Great Storage Shift, moving 

the contents of 18 classrooms and more to Wilton Gym for protection. (see pics 

below) This was possible because our Nazarene Preschool teachers packed up 

EVERYTHING in their rooms in the few days following graduation. 

• Construction Supervisor on site getting a handle on the project, overseeing the 

building of protection walls, and beginning basic demo work. 

• NazKids team members shifting all our Sunday morning teaching environments to 

new rooms for the summer.   

All of this made possible by the commitment of our congregation to fund the Far More 
Vision for 2025-2026.  In the first 3 months of this vision, giving has increased 65% over the 
same period last year. To God be the glory. 

 

Check out a few pics below! 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 

 


